
Dear Patients and Friends,  
 
It is with a full and heavy heart that I am writing to let you know that after 21 wonderful years 
at the Santa Rosa Dental Implant Center, I am retiring immediately.  While I was planning to 
work for a few more months, my recent health issues make that impossible. Your trust in me 
has been both professionally rewarding and personally humbling.   
 
As my dedication to my patients has been important to me, my goal was always to deliver high-
quality dentistry.  I was incredibly happy to find successors with the same values and beliefs to 
replace me and to provide quality care.  I feel lucky to have found the Ngo sisters, Joanne and 
Tina, to take ownership of the practice immediately.  Both doctors are extremely 
compassionate, warm, intelligent and are the perfect successors to the Santa Rosa Dental 
Implant Center. They are natives of San Francisco and are excited to make Santa Rosa their new 
home. They enjoy the family atmosphere that Santa Rosa has to offer. 
 

Both Drs. Joanne and Tina Ngo graduated from the 
University of the Pacific School of Dentistry.  They were 
both recipients of the National Health Service Corps 
scholarship, as they have always given back to their 
communities and will continue to do so. Please join me in 
welcoming Drs. Joanne and Tina Ngo as the new owners. I 
have the highest level of confidence and trust that they 
will do a fabulous job. I have spent many hours in 
preparation for this transition and it is very evident to me 
that this team will provide the best possible experience 
for each patient. I feel at peace knowing that you will 
have great care moving forward.   

For my periodontal patients, Dr. Ryan Reyes will be joining as an associate doctor for the 
practice.  Dr. Reyes is a native of the San Francisco Bay area and a graduate of the University of 
the Pacific School of Dentistry as well. He received his certificate of Periodontics and MS degree 
from the University of Colorado. Dr. Reyes’s expertise in both periodontal and implant dentistry 
will make him the perfect team member at the Santa Rosa Dental Implant Center.  

As for me, I finally will return home to Maui and enjoy my retirement there.  I wish you all 
wellness and love now and always.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Patricia A. Murray, DMD, PhD 


